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Mickelson Anastasia; Rep Bentz; Rep Boone; Rep Heard; Rep Helm; Rep Holvey; Rep
Johnson; Rep Reardon; Rep VegaPederson; Rep Weidner; Rep Kotek

Stop SB 412: Tell the Oregon Legislature, “No Special Exceptions for the Port of Portland
from Solid Waste Laws”

Dear Representatives of the People of Oregon,

Please work to prevent the Port of Portland from continuing to attempt to skirt environmental laws and avoid
regulations that protect the public and the environment. We have elected you to protect our interests and the interests of
the state, not the interests of the Port of Portland. We citizens of Portland have worked for years to help make our city
one of the most environmentally responsible in the nation. Please don't participate in the destruction of this record.

Thank you for your efforts to serve the people.

Phyllis Wolfe 4329 SE Steele St.

Portland, OR. 97206



